Asian American, Native Hawaiian and Pacific Islander Month

The Clark College community commemorated Asian American, Native Hawaiian and Pacific Islander Month in May in a variety of ways.

New tenured professor

Bruce Elgort, a professor in Clark College's Computer Technology department, was granted tenure unanimously by the Clark College Board of Trustees on May 24.

Spring Show

Clark College Theatre presents its spring show, "Technical Difficulties" on June 1, 2, 3, 9 and 10

Spring Performances

The Clark College Music Department is presenting five spring concerts from June 3 to 10 at various venues.

B.U.I.L.D.

Members of 2022-23 B.U.I.L.D cohort made their group presentations and will graduate from the program on May 26.

Black Student Union

Office of Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion hosted the Black Student Union (BSU) Kickback on May 24. The informal event occurs every term.

Guided Pathways

Clark College held its first Guided Pathways and Strategic Enrollment Management (SEM) Fair on May 22 in Gaiser Hall.

Women in STEM Tea

Clark College welcomes four alumni to speak at annual Women in STEM Tea event.

New tenured professors

Nine outstanding educators were granted tenure unanimously by the Clark College Board of Trustees. They were honored at a college reception on May 16.

Career Fair

Gaiser Student Center was a hub of connection between employers and people seeking jobs during the Clark College Career Fair on May 17.